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Hi ,

I’m writing to you because you led on a submission to the Stonewall Workplace Equality Index
2023, which was ranked in our Top 100. We hope you enjoyed the launch of the Top 100 and are
proud of your achievements this year.

As a reminder, we’re inviting staff from all Top 100 entrants to a celebration of your
achievements. The reception is free-of-charge to Top 100 entrants, and will be held on Thursday
23rd March, from 6pm to 8pm at Macquarie, Ropemaker Place, 28 Ropemaker Street, London
EC2Y 9HD

There is still time to sign up here:

The form will close at 5pm on Friday 17th March.

Thank you for your participation in the Workplace Equality Index, and we’re looking forward to
seeing many of you on the 23rd March.

Many thanks,

Indices Team

 




